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Director’s Track 
Ray & Angela Taylor                              Chapter Director 

 
A few weeks ago, when thinking about the 
Kentucky Blast, it seemed so far off 
Time-wise. Now, suddenly it will be taking 
place this coming weekend. 
 
Not only is it Blast time, but it also reminds 
me that August is one-half over. The school 

year is starting back and our West Virginia and beyond trip is now 
only a couple of weeks off. I cannot wait for the upcoming trip, but 
where did this year go? 
 
We can now look forward to our Fall riding season with great scenery, 
weather, and lots of fun riding together. I only wish that time would 
slow down so that we could all catch our breath. I say that with tongue 
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in cheek because we are all loving the fun that we are having. 
Thanks to Don and Kent for a fun-filled year of riding. By the way, 
getting older does not make time slow down. 
 
I personally will enjoy the Blast while having fun and seeing old 
friends. This year promises to be one of our best gatherings in recent 
memory. Although we are guaranteed to have a great time, I cannot 
imagine all the time and work that Leah & Rick (and their helpers) 
have put in in order to make this happen. I am sure that they will all 
wipe the sweat from their brows when it is in its final moments. I know 
that we all want to give them a big hand and thank them for their 
tremendous efforts. 
 
Thinking about the coming fall riding season, please do not become 
complacent and forget all the challenges that the fall season presents 
like leaves, wet pavement, ice, etc. Just remember to ride safely and 
always be aware of pavement changes. 
 
See you on the road. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ride Coordinator       Don Price 
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Assistant Ride Coordinator         

 Kent Risen 
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Membership Enhancement   

 Dean Miller/Miles Justice            
  
A big thanks to all of you who have been 
having fun taking pictures for the chapter 
challenges.  We are trying to pick places 
that are easy to get to and snap a picture 
while being a fun place to visit. Remember 

that without your involvement, they are just ideas. Our purpose for these 
challenges is to get out and ride.  If you have any suggestions for photo Ops, please 
feel free to share!        
 

August’s Copycat Challenge photo was 
taken at Locust Grove, 561 Blankenbaker 
Lane, Louisville, KY 40207.  It is a really 
neat place.  Be sure to check out their 
website, locustgrove.org, beforehand 
because they offer tours, special 
performances, and even a book sale on 
certain days. The goal for the Challenge is 
to reproduce the picture as closely as 
possible using your bike in place of ours to 

be entered to win a $10 Rooster’s gift card at the 
October meeting (September meeting we will be on the 
yearly trip). 
 
 
Congratulations to Tony Johnson for winning the July 
Copycat Challenge prize!   
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Be sure while you are out on your bike to be on the lookout for items in the annual 
scavenger hunt picture competition!  The list is posted on the Chapter’s Facebook 
Page, or you can contact either of us to get an electronic copy sent to you. If you are 
traveling to our August Rally, The Kentucky Blast, you may be able to find a lot of 
scavenger hunt items as well! We are excited to announce that we already have at 
least one member that has captured all of the items on the list! The deadline is 
November 1st to submit your completed list. Also, if anyone needs a 
couple more rubber ducks for our “You’ve been Duck’d” membership 
initiative, please feel free to contact either of us anytime 
  

               Chapter Visits: 
 
August 6th Ride to visit Chapter S in 

Elizabethtown, KY  We had a nice ride through Bardstown to 
avoid I-65 traffic and then rode down to Etown to visit Chapter S.  It 
was a beautiful day!  Chapter S’s Directors Steve and Debi Pugh 
bought a brand new Spyder RT Sea to Sky and boy was it NICE!!  We 
also noticed Chapter S is recruiting some very young members! 
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August 6th Chapter G meeting  We rode North to visit 
Chapter G but had to make a quick food stop before the meeting as 
they closed their kitchen at the meeting spot again.  Also, the meeting 
was so good we forgot to get photos!  Oh well, it’s the trip that counts 
RIGHT??!!  I bet it looked 
something like this photo 
from a past visit. 
 
 

July 16th Chapter C visit 
A nice visit to Lexington where 
Chapter K won the Traveling 
Plaque and COY Mascot.  
Congrats Chapter K!  We will 
see them at the Kentucky Blast in 
August!! 
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           2023 Past Rides:   
 
August 5th Ride to The Overlook Leavenworth, IN  
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Editor’s desk    Karen  Risen 
 
Looking forward to seeing everyone at the 
Kentucky Blast this weekend in Danville!! 
Don’t forget to renew your Wing’d Rider 
membership so we can keep this great 

group growing!!  Thanks for any and all contributions to the 
Newsletter it is greatly appreciated!! 
 
 
 

2023 Chapter A Rides and Event Schedule: 
Have suggestions for a ride?? Please contact Don Price or Kent 
Risen, our Ride Coordinators, and they will make it happen 

 

Chapter A’s Annual trip: Labor Day Weekend September 2nd-
10th  Join Chapter A for a weeklong adventure through West Virginia 
full of great riding, food, and company.  We plan to ride through 

Tazewell, VA to Marion, VA 
via the Back of the Dragon 
then on towards Asheville, NC 
via the Blue Ridge Parkway, 
then head west to 
Chattanooga, TN, and back to 
Louisville.  Open to ALL! 
And we won’t even make you 

wear our shirt but after this week you may want to!!! 



 10  

 
September 16th General Jackson Showboat Dinner Cruise 
Nashville, TN  Meet up with Chapter K 
Chapter K is planning an overnight in 
Nashville with a lunch or dinner cruise on the 
General Jackson showboat. Some of Chapter 
A members are interested in riding down to 
meet up with them.  See Greg Leslie of 
Chapter K for more information. 
 
All rides listed are tenatative and subject to change to due to weather, 
participation, or availability!!  Please check with Chapter A or our 
facebook page for the most recent updates and ride information!! 
 
 
 
You can find more up to date information for future rides on Chapter A’s Facebook page or 
website: chaptera.org 
 
 

Kentucky District Events: 
 
 

 
 
 

2023 Ky District Events: 
 
Kentucky Blast August 17th-19th 2023  It’s almost here 

Ya’ll!!!  Hope to see you there!  
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2024 Kentucky District Events and Rallies 
 
January 27th Kentucky Ops Meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
June 1st Kentucky Ride-In hosted 
by Chapter K in Henderson, Ky 
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Watch Chapter A Derby City Wing Rider’s https://chaptera.org for 
weekly dinner, movie, and upcoming  
weekend rides!! 

     Chapter A Monthly Meet!!  
2nd Saturday of the Month Roosters 
10430 Shelbyville Rd Louisville, KY 
40223     11amMeeting begins at Noon.  
 

Chapter A met Saturday, August 12th.  We had visitors from Chapters G 
and S and Rick and Leah were in da house!!  They discussed the 
upcoming Kentucky Blast in Danville this weekend and announced the 
January dates for the Kentucky Ops meeting in 2024.  Steve Snook 
brought a sample of a Dunlop Elite 4 tire that he rode on for 18 miles 
FLAT and shared what a great tire it is.  Thanks, Steve, for all the good 
info and your ride experience with it!! 
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Facebook page: Derby City Wing Riders Louisville Ky and our website: 
chaptera.org  
  
Marble Game Winner:   Steve Snook had the winning ticket for the 
Marble game but did not choose the winning marble.  Thanks for 
eliminating one more marble for us for next time!!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
50/50 Winners:   
          
1st Place Winner:   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
                                                                    2nd Place Winner: 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(Thanks to all who played) 
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              Birthdays:              
       Beverly Decker-Blunk     August 4 
       Debi Baldwin                   August 10 
       Janet Price                       August 18 
       Ray Taylor                    September 9 

                                       Kent Risen                    September 11 
 
 
 Anniversaries:              
 
     
Chapter A’s Next Meeting will be 
Saturday October 12th!!  September 
Chapter Meeting is cancelled due to 
the September weeklong trip!!! 
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State Couple of the Year/Couple of the Year 
Coordinators 
 
August is here and we can’t believe that summer is 
almost over.  We didn’t get to ride as much as we 
wanted but we did have an amazing Alaska land and 
sea tour that we planned in 2018.  With Covid 
canceling the trip twice in 2020 and 2021 we were 
finally able to go in 2023!!  Alaska was so beautiful, 

and we had an amazing time!  Now we are looking forward to the 
Kentucky Blast in August in Danville, Ky. 
 
Kent and I have enjoyed being the State Couple of the Year.  It has been 
an honor to work with the State staff and represent our beautiful state 
of Kentucky but mostly it has been so much fun!!  We enjoy traveling to 
other Chapters and getting to know the Couples and Individuals better. 
We love seeing everyone out having fun with the Mascots.  We are also 
excited to see the program grow.  The only way to make the program 
grow is through involvement!!  So just remember if your Chapter selects 
you as Individual of the Year or Couple of the Year it is because you like 
to have fun and you represent your Chapter well.  It is an honor to be 
selected.   And even though Kent and I will be giving up our title as State 
Couple of the Year in August,  we look forward to being part of the 
selection process for a new state couple!  And, for the first time EVER we 
will be selecting a new State Individual of the Year!!  We are so excited!  
 
 On Friday afternoon at the Kentucky Blast, there will be a “Social Hour”.  
This Social hour is for ALL past and current Couples or Individuals of the 
Year to attend.  The idea is to stay in touch as couples and individuals 
and to remember that your Chapter selected us because they appreciate 
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us as leaders.  We are involved in our Chapter, and we make it FUN!!  
The State Couple and State Individual will be announced this year at the 
Friday night event after dinner at the Blast.  Please make it a point to 
attend and welcome our new couples and new individuals.  Also, if there 
is something you like or don’t like about the program, please let us know 
that is how we grow and make things better for everyone and keep 
having FUN!  We hope to see everyone at the Kentucky Blast in August!! 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget to purchase your tickets for the 
Solo Stove that will be raffled off at the KY 
Blast in August at the Showroom in Danville 
Ky.  Tickets will also be available at the Blast 
this month if you’ve missed out.  Chances 
are $2 and the money raised will go to 
support the Couple of the Year and 

Individual of the Year program.  
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Chapter A 2023 Couple of the Year  
Dean and Lora Miller 
 
Well, July has come to an end and August is well on 
its way. Work and the weather have gotten in the 
way since the Rally in Litchfield, so Lora and I have 
not been able to get out on as many spontaneous 
rides on the trike as much as we’d have liked to. 
That’s about to change in the next week with a few 
planned events coming up and we are super excited. 

The KRR Blast is just around the corner, and we are ready to don our Western 
attire and have a roping good time! Looking forward to seeing folks from all the 
other chapters! 
 
After we recover from the ribeye and line dancing, we’ll be off on another 
adventure, Chapter A’s yearly week-long trip. This year’s destination is the Back of 
The Dragon and then down thru Ashville, Chattanooga, and Nashville (where Lora 
and I plan on stopping in at Antique Archaeology, a.k.a. American Pickers) before 
heading home to Louisville. We are looking forward to seeing all the side events 
Don has planned in the itinerary. 
 
Not long after recovering from that trip, we will be returning to Nashville again for 
an overnight trip with Chapter K for some riverboat fun! These three events will 
surely make up for any missed riding opportunities in July. It’s hard to believe it’s 
been a year already, but we just want to add a reminder here for everyone to 
renew your Wing”d Rider memberships and if possible, get a friend to join as well!  
 
And last but not least, we’re not sure if everyone knows but Lora and I will be 
participating in the process to become State Couple of The Year. We are excited to 
have a chance to represent Kentucky Road Riders in this fashion. We have had so 
much fun representing Chapter A as your Couple of The Year so far and enjoyed 
trying to capture Oliver and then traveling around with him taking pictures and 
explaining what it was all about to all the wonderful people we met along the 
way. Hopefully, we can look forward to your support at the Blast! 
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Chapter A’s Individual of the Year:   
              Miles Finley Justice 

 
Giddy up, Chapter A!  It’s time for the Big Round-Up in 
Danville – aka the 2023 Blast.  I hope everyone has 
registered and plans to attend this shindig.  Based on 
the schedule posted on the Kentucky Road Riders 
website and Facebook page, it looks like there will be a 

lot of fun and something for everyone.  Our own Don Price, State and Chapter A 
Ride Coordinator, has put together several self-guided rides for those who want 
to experience riding in the Danville area.  Educational opportunities will be 
provided by RPM Academy instructors.  Janet Price has taken the lead in creating 
Western-themed games for everyone’s enjoyment.  And, of course, the ever-
popular Wingo will be played Thursday, Friday, and Saturday!  The highlight of the 
event will be Friday evening’s catered dinner, including line dancing and a 
campfire sing-along.  Day passes can be purchased at the door, so if you did not 
register but find yourself with time to attend, come on over.  Hope to see 
everyone next weekend in Danville – let’s represent for Chapter A!       
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2023 Kentucky Crossword Challenge Puzzle 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Two missing signs so:  4 Across is River and 10 Across is 
Eagles 
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Guess the Celebrity Biker????  Pink was the celebrity 
biker for July.  Here is the Celebrity Biker for August, 
any guesses??? 
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KY State Newsletter:  kyroadriders.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 31  

 
 

                          Area Chapter Meetings in the Bluegrass State: 
 
 
   Chapter A                    2nd Saturday of the month @ Roosters, 10430 Shelbyville Rd. 

Louisville KY                         11:00am Lunch.  Meeting begins at Noon.  

40223                                         

 www.chaptera.org 
 

   Chapter C                       3rd Saturday of the month @ Roosters, 2640 Richmond Rd. 

    Lexington KY                         11:00am Lunch.  Meeting begins at Noon.             
    40509 
    www.kybluegrasswings.org 

 

Chapter G                         1st Tuesday of the month @ American Legion Post 4, 8385 US                                    

Florence KY                            Hwy42.  6:00pm Dinner.  Meeting begins 7:00pm. 
    41042 
   www.chapterg.org 
 

Chapter K                      3rd Sunday of the Month @ Golden Corral 1320 N Green St 
Henderson KY                           Lunch at Noon.  Meeting begins 1:00pm. CENTRAL TIME 
42420 

 
   Chapter S     Varies between 1st and 2ND Sunday of the month @ Shoney's,                                             

  Elizabethtown KY                        1046 Executive Dr.  4:00pm Dinner.  Meeting begins 5:00pm.  
  42701 

 
   Chapter T                            3rd Saturday of the month Giovanni’s pizza 261 Court St 

Paintsville KY                          Eat at 5pm. Meeting begins 6:00pm.  
41240 
 

   Chapter Y                              1st Thursday of the month @ Majestic Family Restaurant,                                                              

   Mayfield KY                                700  S. 6th Street.  6:00pm dinner.  Meeting begins 7:OOpm  

   42066                                                                                                         CENTRAL TIME 
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Chapter K has the Traveling Plaque and will bring it to the 

Kentucky Blast where the winning Chapter that has captured the 
Plaque the most will be announced, and a new drawing will be held to 
so see what Chapter will start the new Traveling Plaque Competition!!     
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Check out our Webpage: chaptera.org     

 
 
 
 


